Dear Parents,
 
Attached is the homework for Tuesday, March 31. Students will not be able to do number 14, 20, and 21. Students can use the websites I sent out in the last email if they have forgotten how to do the review problems
 
Thanks,
 
Mrs. Crawford
Sprayberry High School
Special Education Teacher
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